
 

 

CPID Kicks off Switchyard Project in Macheng New Energy Base 

On February 13, 2022, the EPC switchyard project in Macheng New Energy Base commenced 
its construction. 

 

The project is a core part of Macheng New Energy Base Project, and is of key significance for 
the successful commissioning of the base. The construction is a good start to achieve the grid 
connection target of the new energy base project by June 30, 2022. The project department will 
work closely with all parties involved in the project to strengthen construction management and 
schedule control with high standards and strict requirements, and ensure safe and orderly 
construction with high quality. 

 




